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Weekly News – 28th September 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week we have begun working in English on our new text, 
UG. The children are loving the story of the Stone Age boy who 
is clearly ahead of his time. We have also started researching 
facts about the Stone Age. In maths we have been rounding 
to the nearest 10,100 and 1000. 

In History we designed property details for a Stone Age house 
in Skara Brae. In Science we set up an investigation into 
evaporation and condensation by setting up a solar still. 

Hopefully, you have all received a letter and consent form 
about our upcoming trip to Butser Farm. If not, please let your 
class teacher know. We would appreciate having both forms 
back ASAP. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Year 4 Team  P 

Homework Reminder 

Today the children have been tested on Week 2 spelling words. Next 
week we will teach the 4th list of spellings and next Friday 5th they will be 
tested on the words they have been learning this week. Please 
encourage and support your child to learn these.  

This week, we would like the children to carry out some further research 
into the Stone Age. They can choose a topic of their own choice but 
here are some suggestions: cave paintings, beliefs, food, hunters, and 
humans. An excellent website for research is DKfindout.com. Please could 
the children write their facts in their English homework books. This should 
be no longer than one page. 

Please remember that reading is also part of weekly home learning. Your 
child should read every day, noting the page numbers they have read in 
their home school diaries. One or two comments about the book each 
week would be good! 

 

Date Reminders 

Flu Immunisation 

Wednesday 3rd October 2018 

 

Butser Farm 

Friday 12th October 2018 

 

 

 

   

Announcements 

Thank you for the milk 
cartons. We just need a few 
more and then we will be 
able to make our woolly 
mammoths. 
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